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Our new friend

Marcus

“A father is someone you look up to no matter 
how tall you grow”

Due to COVID19,
we have sick policies to make 

our children more safe.

COVID rules are STRONGLY ENFORCED.
- Your child must be 100% healthy in order 

to attend school.
- Parents need to wear a mask at all times at

daycare. No masks will be provided.
- All parents/guardians are required to 

answer questions for our daily health 
check every morning when drop off.

- Only one family is allowed at a time in the
cubby. Please be aware of a wait time.

- Please sanitize your hands upon entry.
- Parents are not allowed in the classroom.
- Please practice social distancing.
- Every Friday your child’s bedding and 

water bottle must be brought home to be 
washed.

Thank you so much for your cooperation.

Hats are mandatory from June 1.

New Website

We are very excited to 
announce that we have 
redesigned and updated our 
website! Discover our
latest information, forms,
pictures and more.

www.birchlandtreehouse.org

Music Class

Every Friday from 9.00 to 9.20 am
Please make sure your child arrives 
before 9.00 am.

Contact Infant and Toddler Program

buildingc@birchlandtreehouse.com
Direct Phone Number:604-833-6175


